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Comments: Open motorized use in the proposed Great Burn Wilderness Area

Dear Supervisor Brazell:

I am writing to provide comments about the Nez Perce-Clearwater National Forests Plan revision.

The Forest Service should open ANY and ALL of the proposed Great Burn Wilderness Area to snowmobiles. The
agency just adopted a travel plan in 2011 that restricts motorized use in the Great Burn in order to protect the
area and its wildlife. OPEN IT UP - Let the people recreate. People playing the economic benefit that brings are

important too.

| also DO NOT support the expanded boundary for the proposed Mallard-Larkins Wilderness Area. WE HAVE
MORE THAN ENOUGH WILDERNESS NOW>

The Forest Service must also OPEN UP the restricted motorized and mechanized area from all proposed
wilderness areas on the forest. Let the economy run and the people play.

Sincerely,

Dwight Jividen

413 Cabarton Road
Cascade, ID 83611



